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NOW INTRODUCING...
THE 24-25 SCHOOL YEAR 

“LIGHTS, CAMERA, ACTION: SPOTLIGHT ON 
LEARNING”

Greetings! 

As we kick off the 2024-25 school year, we're thrilled to introduce our new theme, inspired by the
book Lotte’s Magical Paper Puppets: "Lights, Camera, Action! Spotlight on Learning!" Just as
Lotte was excited to not only experience the magic of cinema but to create it herself, we're eager
to bring the magic of learning to life. This year, we look forward to seeing the entire EHUE
community shine as our district mission—“focus on learning for every student, every day”—takes
center stage.

We kicked off the start of our school year with great enthusiasm,
beginning with New Family Orientation on the evening of Monday,
August 12,  followed by Find Your Classroom Day on August 14. Our
team members were thrilled to welcome students and families into
our school, setting the stage for a year filled with promise and
excitement!

This Thursday, we welcomed our new team members and their
mentors for our new hire orientation. Embracing our theme,
“Lights, Camera, Action! Spotlight on Learning,” we shared
essential information, highlighting our instructional resources,
RAMS Way and building facilities. We also began collaboratively
planning for the school year, setting the scene for a dynamic and
engaging year ahead. It was a fantastic kickoff, perfectly aligning
with our commitment to making every moment of learning a star
performance.



As a reminder, grade level newsletters were sent to families and can be accessed on our EHUE
website here. Additionally, please mark your calendars for some upcoming spotlight events! 

Upcoming Events: EHUE Website Calendar 
August 22 - First Day for Students 
August 26- 28 - Band and Orchestra Explore/ Tryouts/ Sign Ups (during school hours) 
August 30 - Summer Reading Posters / Bookish BINGO due 
September 2 - No School- Labor Day
September 6 - RAMS WAY Spirit Day 
September 9 - Meet the Teacher Night: Grade 4 
September 10- Meet the Teacher Night: Grade 5
September 11- Meet the Teacher Night: Grade 6

We look forward to welcoming back our students next week! 

Sincerely,
Mrs. Colleen Berezo, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Principal
Mr. Michael Rose, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Assistant Principal
Mrs. Emily Dunker, Eden Hall Upper Elementary Assistant Principal
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We’ll roll out the red carpet to welcome students back on
August 22, setting the stage for an exciting new  year.
Embracing our theme, students will dive right into their
educational journey from day one. They’ll start with the
RAMS Way Kick-Off, explore musical instruments and
ensemble sign-ups, connect with new classmates in their
biomes, and experience engaging new classes and teachers.
This start to the year will ensure that every student is ready
to shine as they take the stage in their learning adventure.
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